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to the Commission
Rule 138
César Luena (S&D)
Subject:	Question to DG SANTE regarding the European Alcohol and Health Forum
The damage caused by alcohol is a public health issue in the European Union. In 2006, the Commission adopted the EU’s strategy on alcohol, with a focus on raising awareness and providing information about the risks associated with excessive alcohol consumption, among other priorities. The European Alcohol and Health Forum, established in 2008, has been a cornerstone of this strategy for many years, serving as a platform for discussion and proposals for the entire sector and all stakeholders.
However, the Forum’s activities have been on hold since 2015 as a result of the withdrawal of NGOs. And that’s not all. According to the latest proposal put forward by the Commission’s Directorate-General for Health and Food Safety (DG SANTE) in August 2017, the Forum’s working methods will change. Industry and NGO representatives will now be involved separately. 
1.	Will efforts be made during the new parliamentary term to revive the European Alcohol and Health Forum?
2.	Will the Forum be able to continue its approach based firmly on cooperation and coordination?
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